
To: Elizabeth Holmes[eholmes@theranos.com]
From: Sunny Balwani[/O=THERANOS ORGANIZATION/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SBALWANI]
Sent: Tue 6/23/2015 9:25:25 PM (UTC)
Subject: FW: Director services ending June 30, 2015
Director resignation letter and form 23Jun15.pdf

 
 
From: Lynette Sawyer  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 2:25 PM
To: Sunny Balwani; jerryhurst
Cc: Brad Arington
Subject: Re: Director services ending June 30, 2015
 
Hi Sunny,
 
For your records, attached is a copy of the Form 193 and cover letter that was sent to Laboratory Field 
Services today.  As previously agreed, it states that the last day that I will function as a co-director for 
Theranos is 30 June 2015.
 
I'm still working my way through the last batch of documents and anticipate finishing them by this weekend.
 
Regards,
Lynette
 
 
 

On Saturday, June 13, 2015 12:48 PM, Sunny Balwani <sbalwani@theranos.com> wrote:
 

Thanks Jerry and Lynette.  Please let us know if anything has changed or changes and Lynette wants to continue 
working as LD for us.
 
Thanks.
 
From: jerryhurst  
Sent: Saturday, June 13, 2015 12:39 PM
To: Sunny Balwani
Cc: Sawyer, Lynette
Subject: Director services ending June 30, 2015
 
Hi Sunny:
 
Just wanted to remind you that Lynette will be ending her co-director duties effective June 30, 2015.  We will 
copy you with the LAB 193 change notification we submit to LFS.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.
 
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to provide these services.
 
jerry
 
Jerry W. Hurst
Laboratory Consulting Services, Inc.
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phone/fax: 
cell: 

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for use by the intended recipient. 
Any unauthorized use, distribution
or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender 
immediately by reply e-mail and
delete this message from your system. Thank you for your co-operation.
 

HOLMES0018662



HOLMES0018663



HOLMES0018664


